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1. VPAA & VPAS searches 

2. MPC & Monterey County MOU – possible COVID vaccination site in the future 

3. Still in “Purple Tier” for the California Blueprint for Reopening 

a. Limited and reduced outdoor activity classes are the “next step” for MPC   

4. MPC’s Measure V categorization process (Friday forum) 

a. Focus on categorizing Facilities & Technology Master Plan projects into 

health/safety, growth, modernization, and complete campus projects. 

5. Faculty technology tools for online instruction 

6. Degree Planner implementation is underway 

a. Contact Larry Walker for more details on weekly meetings/timelines  

7. 5-Year Plan campus-wide discussions 

a. Happening at the advisory group level – final recommendation due by 

month’s end  

8. Questions 

 

 


